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La Imperial Resources Inc.  (the “Company”) (CSE-LAI) is pleased to announce that on September 30, 
2019, it appointed Mr. Willie Kuschner to the Company’s Board of Directors. Willie has had over 25 years of 
mineral exploration experience.  

The Company further announces that Mr. Gary Macdonald has been appointed as CFO of the Company as Ms. 
Patrice Nazareno has resigned from the board of Directors as Director and as the CFO of the Company 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF  
LA IMPERIAL RESOURCES INC. 
 
Per: “Marilyn Miller”                       
Marilyn Miller, Director and CEO 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Marilyn Miller 
604 689 9600 
 
Neither the CSE Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the CSE Exchange ) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 


